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29 February 2016 

 

Company Announcement Office 

Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

 

 

Re: Delay in lodgement of Half-Yearly Accounts 

 

We would like to advise that the release of the half yearly accounts ended 31 December 2016 

will be delayed.  The audit of the Company's annual accounts for the financial year ended 30 June 

2015 and the half-yearly accounts ended 31 December 2015 is being finalised this week and will be 

released at the same time once the audit work is completed. 
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